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Why do you love Biochemistry?
Here is a reason you would have never thought about.

Dr. Igbal Parker is the General Secretary of the IUBMB and he studied Biochemistry
in South Africa. At the time, the country was under Apartheid rule. He describes what

it was like and how this led him to choose Biochemistry for his studies.
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